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Saturday the 13th of April 2024 was conducted as a Bagless Day at          
The Bishop’s Co-Ed School, Kalyani Nagar. Making the best out of waste is a 
fantastic way to reduce environmental waste. It presents a win-win solution 
for both the environment and the society. Therefore the students of Classes 
1 to 3 made craft items using ‘Best out of waste’ and showcased their       
creativity and resourcefulness. The students of Class 1 used old plastic   
bottles and transformed them into beautiful pen stands. The students of 
Class 2 were kept busy by preparing piggy banks; some of the materials 
used were plastic bottles and googly eyes. Class 3 made attractive trash bins 
using plastic bottles and different coloured papers.  

Best out of waste: Creativity is making marvelous out of the discarded. 

Laughing and playing, a weight off the shoulders, unveiling Bagless Day!!! 



 

The fire drill commenced at 9:45am with the activation of the fire alarm   
system. All staff members were alerted to the drill via the school's intercom 
system. Students were instructed to evacuate the building using the       
designated evacuation routes, which were clearly instructed by the teachers 
through a power point presentation shown to the students. 

 

Overall, the fire drill was successful in achieving its objective of assessing 
evacuation procedures and ensuring the safety of students and staff. The 
prompt response and effective communication system demonstrated the 
school's preparedness for a fire emergency. 

Report by : Mrs. Louisa Kedari 

Classes 4 and 5 had a moral talk on 
‘Responsibility’ followed by a ‘Fire Safety 
Drill’. The primary objective of the drill 
was to assess the effectiveness of        
evacuation procedures, evaluate response 
and ensure the safety of students and 
staff in the event of a fire emergency. 

 Fire Drill—Prepare and Prevent; Be 

Aware, Be Safe!  
Moral  Talk: With great blessing comes great 

responsibility 

Various teachers from the junior and senior sections were designated  
places along the evacuation route to help children move in an orderly  
manner. The junior section assembled on the school ground and the senior 
section on plot 80. The response time of students and staff was prompt, 
with most individuals evacuating the building within the specified time 
frame (5 to 6 minutes to be precise). 
Mr. Kareem and Mr. Vikram from the Fire Department were invited by the 
Principal, Mr. A. Eates to elaborate on the safety measures to be followed 
in case of fire. They also demonstrated how to use the fire extinguisher by 
lighting a fire and extinguishing it. 


